

The Earth has all the things we need to live, but we need to take care of the Earth so it can keep giving us what we need. Caring for the environment means doing things that will keep the Earth healthy, like recycling your plastic bottles instead of throwing them in the bin, and turning off lights when you don't need them on anymore.

It's up to us to do what we can to care for the environment. There are plenty of ways to be green and make choices that help our planet, and you don't have to be a grown-up to make eco-friendly choices!

It's important to conserve the Earth's natural resources, like water, so people living decades after us can still enjoy living on our amazing planet.

The three main things to remember when it comes to caring for the environment are:

Reduce the amount of rubbish you throw away and the amount of water you use

Reuse things where you can, like water bottles

Recycle rubbish by sorting it out into bins for different materials like paper, plastic, tin and more.

Recycling means turning old, used-up products into something new. For example, you can make a new plastic bottle by collecting, cutting up and mixing together old plastic bottles; the old bottles don't get thrown in the bin, and new plastic doesn't have to be made for the new bottle.

Wildlife conservation is protecting plants, animals, and their habitats (or their homes). The goal of wildlife conservation is to make sure these animals will survive.

Habitats are destroyed by:

1. Blast fishing by using dynamite and poison to shock and trap fish.
2. Pollution of the water: chemicals, pesticides, and motor oil.
3. Deforestation is the removal of a forest so that the land on which it stood may be put to another use. Deforestation can cause soil erosion (which can cause floods and landslides) and habitat loss (animals and plants lose their homes).

I. Write on the blank the letter of the correct answer.

_____ 1. What is the best title for this?

a. Environment	b. Taking Care of the Environment and the Wildlife	c. Reduce, Reuse, Recycle	d. Habitats
----------------	--	---------------------------	-------------

_____ 2. All are Earth's natural resources except for this

a. river	b. tree	c. animal	d. plastic bottle
----------	---------	-----------	-------------------

3. Which is a recycled product?

a. 	b. 	c. 	d. 
---	---	--	---

4. How can you help the environment by reducing?

a. Use the backside of the paper to write again.	b. Turn the tap off when not in use.	c. Make a new plastic bottle by collecting, cutting up and mixing together old plastic bottles	d. Bring old bags when shopping to put your vegetables in.
--	--------------------------------------	--	--

5. Which of the following statements are true in keeping the Earth healthy?

- I. Recycle your plastic bottles.
- II. Let the water flow from the tap while brushing your teeth.
- III. Turn off lights when you don't need them on anymore.
- IV. Reduce the amount of rubbish you throw away

a. IV only	b. I and II	c. I, II, IV	d. I, III, IV
------------	-------------	--------------	---------------

6. What is wildlife?

a. Animals only	b. Plants only	c. Habitats only	d. Animals, plants, and their habitats
-----------------	----------------	------------------	--

7. What is the main goal in wildlife conservation?

a. We can build eco homes.	b. Animals can move around.	c. Animals will survive.	d. We can use plastic to make chairs.
----------------------------	-----------------------------	--------------------------	---------------------------------------

8. How does deforestation affect habitat loss? Cutting of forest trees _____.

- I. reduce food and water
- II. reduce homes
- III. give more opportunities for the lions to see their prey
- IV. change the taste of the fruits

a. IV only	b. I and II	c. I, II, IV	d. I, III, IV
------------	-------------	--------------	---------------